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Fantastic Festival Team
The FDA competition team smashed the latest dance

Festival which took place in Nantwich Civic  The results
were

7 x 1st place         9 x 2nd place           3 x 3rd place

We also came home with some vey special adjudicators
choice trophies for “outstanding group dance of the

day” and “outstanding vocalist of the day” 

We couldn’t be any prouder of all of you and what you
managed to achieve  

DROP AND SHOP
We hope you all enjoyed our Christmas gift to you

with our first drop and shop event at FDA! 
The kids had so much fun doing crafts, dancing

and games whilst the Christmas tunes were
blasting through the speakers.

 
We have one more drop and shop event before

Christmas on Sunday 10th December so be sure to
book yourself on. Please note it is one drop and
shop per FDA family.  Click here to book your

place

https://www.thinksmartsoftwareuk.com/ocr/single_class_listings_view.php?c=61DF0DC50F06D&p_id=18&t=dancebiz&set=yes


News...

LAST DAY OF TERM

Our last day of term is Tuesday 12th
December (inclusive).  We re-open on

Wednesday 3rd January 2024

Butterfly Mind Workshop

Miss Caroline, Miss Gemma, Miss
Issy, Miss Billie. Miss Lizzie and
Abigail and  wish you all a very

Merry Christmas

We are now excited to
announce that booking is

now open for the Butterfly
Mind Workshop which is
taking place on Sunday

14th January from 10am -
4pm.

This amazing all day
workshop will help give ou

children the tools and
techniques through the

world of dance to navigate
their way through life.

Book a place here (9+ only

Top Marks for FDA Students
 Results from our recent ISTD Tap

and Modern Examinations are in and
we have had yet another 100% pass

rate 
We could not be prouder of you all

and what you have achieved  
Miss Caroline said all the students

have worked so hard and they
deserve all the success and all the
teachers are deeply proud of the

pupils’ achievements.

https://tinyurl.com/5x4awuw4

